
El Dorado County Board of Supervisors 
330 Fair Lane 
Placerville, CA 95667 

November 13, 2019 

!EDC BOS RCVD 
NOV 18 2019 AM10:47 

SENT TO ALL BOARD MEMBERS 

Supervisors, 

• Upcoming Memorandum of Understanding (MOU) vote, on 191" \J G~ l e5, 
• Multiple agencies already signed on (TNF, LTBMU, Placer County) J 61 !\ ~ \.Q VV\ 

• Management and maintenance of the entire Rubicon Trail ) I , L 
~\Q4_\ I~"' 

• Support for El Dorado County Parks & Trails taking over 

• Rubicon Trail has a historical significance \ o Qi I, '1 J\ ~~ 

• Rubicon Trail bas_g_ositiv.eJ:i ncial impacts on both counties ---~ --·- .. c _::se vote in favor of this memorandum 

~ -------· 

) haf k you, 

IVtJ\L+~-~ --
Mark Beguelin 
President Hills Angels 4X4 Group 
PO Box 3497 
Reno, NV 89505 

Lo~ 
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EDC COB <edc.cob@edcgov.us>

BOS meeting Nov 19th - Rubicon MOU
2 messages

Doug Barr <dougbarr@charter.net> Mon, Nov 18, 2019 at 11:23 AM
To: edc.cob@edcgov.us

Good morning,

 

I am writing in support of the proposed MOU with Placer County and the Forest Service.

 

As a long time user of the Rubicon Trail and a property owner in Placer County I feel this will preserve the safety of the
trail and increase the positive financial impact to both El Dorado and Placer Counties.

 

My time as a Jeeper includes scores of hours maintaining the Rubicon Trail and surrounding trails. My involvement in
several Tahoe local four wheel drive clubs has brought me detailed information about how well El Dorado has restored
that side of the trail. I look forward to working with Vickie Sanders and the Tahoe National Forest on future maintenance
efforts.

 

Thank you for supporting the Rubicon Trail and many recreational opportunities it provides for the public.

 

 

Doug Barr

ww.TheOtherRubicon.com

 

 

 

EDC COB <edc.cob@edcgov.us> Mon, Nov 18, 2019 at 11:27 AM
To: Doug Barr <dougbarr@charter.net>

Thank you.  Appropriate public comment provided for upcoming agenda items will be added to the corresponding file.

Office of the Clerk of the Board
El Dorado County
330 Fair Lane, Placerville, CA 95667
530-621-5390

CONFIDENTIALITY NOTICE: This electronic communication with its contents may contain confidential and/or privileged
information. It is solely for the use of the intended recipient(s), except as otherwise permitted. Unauthorized interception,
review, use, or disclosure is prohibited and may violate applicable laws including the Electronic Communications Privacy
Act. If you are not the intended recipient, or authorized to receive for the intended recipient, please contact the sender
and destroy all copies of the communication. Thank you for your consideration.

http://ww.theotherrubicon.com/
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EDC COB <edc.cob@edcgov.us>

Fwd: General Gov't Consent Item 19-1506, BOS meeting of Nov 19, 2019
1 message

Vickie Sanders <vickie.sanders@edcgov.us> Mon, Nov 18, 2019 at 11:36 AM
To: EDC COB <edc.cob@edcgov.us>

Did you get this for item 19-1506?

Vickie Sanders
Parks Manager
County of El Dorado
Chief Administrative Office
530-621-7538
FAX: 530-642-0301

---------- Forwarded message ---------
From: frank maguire <f-maguire@att.net>
Date: Mon, Nov 18, 2019 at 11:20 AM
Subject: General Gov't Consent Item 19-1506, BOS meeting of Nov 19, 2019
To: bos@edcgov.us <bos@edcgov.us>, bos.@edcgov.us <bos.@edcgov.us>
Cc: Vickie Sanders <vickie.sanders@edcgov.us>

El Dorado County Supervisors:

We are the owners of the 360 acre parcel in El Dorado County that encompasses Rubicon Springs. We have provided
EDC with deeded access to that portion of the Rubicon Trail that transverses our property and we work closely and
cooperatively with EDC Parks Division in matters relating to the oversight and management of the Rubicon Trail and its
environs.

We wish to go on record in support of BOS approval of the proposed Memorandum of Understanding between EDC and
Placer County, Tahoe National Forest, Lake Tahoe Basin Management, El Dorado National Forest, and Cal Parks OHV
Division.

Frank Maguire
Board President, Rubicon Soda Springs, Inc. 

mailto:f-maguire@att.net
mailto:bos@edcgov.us
mailto:bos@edcgov.us
mailto:bos.@edcgov.us
mailto:bos.@edcgov.us
mailto:vickie.sanders@edcgov.us

	#2 19-1506 Rcvd 11-18-19
	Public Comment BOS Rcvd 11-18-19
	Public Comment BOS Rcvd 11-18-19
	Public Comment Bos


